
Request for Prequalification
1st Tier Subcontractors

Fayetteville State University – College of Education

Metcon, Inc., In Association with Raleigh Raised Development, the Construction Manager on behalf 
of Fayetteville State University, College of Education is requesting interested Trade Partners to 
prequalify. Prequalification forms can be requested by contacting pre-qualification@metconus.com or 
by contacting Tina Harris, Prequalification Manager at (910) 521-8013. The Prequalification deadline 
is May 30, 2024, COB.

Project Description:  The Fayetteville State University New College of Education will begin 
prequalifying for select early bid packages. The building consists of classroom, lab, collaborative space, 
and offices. The overall project scope is a new four-story, structural steel building of approximately 
74,058 GSF with exterior improvements such as parking, outdoor learning, main entry plaza, and 
various landscape/hardscape features. The project will include sitework, structure, building envelope 
consisting of masonry, glazing, and metal panels, fully finished interiors, complete MEP, full building 
sprinkler system, and required trades to complete new construction of the education building.

Bid Packages to Prequalify:
 Turnkey Sitework
 Structural Steel
 Concrete
 Masonry

Forms may be submitted electronically via email, mail, fax, or hand-delivery to Metcon. Please make 
sure, if submitting a handwritten form, that all information is legibly printed. Metcon will request illegible 
information be resubmitted and this will delay the prequalification process.
Email: pre-qualification@metconus.com. Mail: PO Box 1149, Pembroke, NC 28372
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